Foundational Skills Committee Meeting

April 26, 2010

SR 124 3-4:30

 Minutes - Adopted
Present: Peter Stathis, Jan Young, Amir Nour, Michael Ritterbrown, Ellen Oppenberg, Alice Mecom, Terrence Yu, Tatyana Bartholomew, Dana Nartea, Kathy Flynn
Absent: Mary Mirch, Rick Perez, Zaruhi Hakobyan, Lara Kasian, Jeanette Stirdivant, Ed Karpp, Zepiour Shabani

Proxy:    Joy Cook for Brenda Jones.

Meeting was called to order at 3PM
Budgetary Update- Amir Nour

Within the next month, continuing previous and expenses need to be charged to the correct account numbers. Once corrections have been made, hopefully for the May Foundational Committee Meeting there will be a better estimate of remaining funds.
Discussion on plans for future funding of possible new proposals and continuing projects proceeded. Project evaluations will be prepared by Terrence Yu and handed out to the committee for approval of the evaluation form. The evaluation would entail not only the outcomes of each project, but the progress of the proposals, how much effort is being spent on the project, and whether the program is making an impact on students.

Discussion ensued on Michael Ritterbrown’s basic skills idea.

Meeting adjourned at 4:30

Transcribed by Zepiour Shabani
